
Dear Colleagues,
  
Moscow, July 6, 2006 - Today lawyers of Paul Klebnikov’s family have
filed a complaint with Vyacheslav Lebedev, Chairman of the Russian
Supreme Court, against the Moscow Municipal Court, which has failed
to provide the court record of the trial following the announcement of
the verdict on May 6, 2006, and has not forwarded appeals to the
Supreme Court of the Russian Federation.
  
Numerous requests by attorneys to the chairman of the Moscow
Municipal Court over the past two months have not put an end to the
bureaucratic delays in the Paul Klebnikov murder case.
  
We will be glad to respond to any of your questions regarding this
matter.

Media contacts:

Olga Lugovina                                        Tatiana Nikulshina
tel: (495) 775 00 77                               cell: (495) 774-4659
Olga.Lugovina@pbnco.com                      TNikulshina@bbdo.ru

Sincerely,
The PBN Company


